
Dear ICRC Committee, 
  
As the Vice President of the Shady Hollow HOA, I wanted to let the committee know Shady Hollow’s 
position with regards to the city council districts.  Shady Hollow is not currently in the city and our 
neighborhood won’t be annexed until 2020, but our voting precincts do include residents of the city.  
The voting precincts in Shady Hollow include 302, 309 and 315.  Our hope is that these 3 precincts are 
kept together in either district 8 or district 5.  We have been a member neighborhood of OHAN for 
several years, and are also a part of the South Austin Neighborhood Association which was formed this 
year.  We would like to remain neutral, but intact.  If anyone has given the impression he/she was 
speaking on behalf of the Shady Hollow HOA, they did not have permission from the HOA to do so.  I 
have copied the HOA President, Carol Vance, and our other Board members on this email.    
  
Thanks, 
Vikki Goodwin 
Shady Hollow HOA Vice President 
OHAN Board Member 
 


